
Benjamin Hornigold Ltd   |   ABN 62 614 854 045 
Suite 1, Level 17/25 Bligh St, Sydney, NSW 2000    |    Postal Address: PO Box R281, Royal Exchange, NSW 1225 

 

12 February 2020 

 

UPDATE ON BANKNOTES 

The board of directors of Benjamin Hornigold Ltd (Company or BHD) (ASX: BHD) 

provides the following update to shareholders in relation to The Kings Currency 

Banknotes.  

 

As outlined in BHD’s announcements to the market on 19 December 2019, the 

Company advises that the payments for February and March have been received 

and subsequently the first ranking security over Kings Currency has been released. 
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